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Thursday 16th July 2020 
  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please forgive this additional letter, but we have been asked by the Local Authority to request the following help 
from you all as parents. 
 
If over the next two weeks your child develops symptoms associated with COVID-19 and tests positive at a testing 
station for having the virus, we need you to contact the school IMMEDIATELY on the following email address: 
 
admin@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
We will then inform parents of those who have been in the same school bubble. 
 
Obviously, we hope this will not happen and that you all have a safe, healthy and jolly summer holiday. 
 
With warmest wishes, 
 
 
 
 
David Crunkhurn 
Headteacher 


